From: Matthew Kelley [mailto:warragundi@bigpond.com]
Sent: Sunday, 2 October 2005 3:22 PM

To: Sands, Alistair (SEN)

Cc: Carmody, Josh

Subject:

Alistair

2. The Invest Australia Application has been sent to you. You wili understand when you see it, as io why
we could not email this. A feasibility study has also been sent. The IA submission although structured
slightly differently as per the Departments requests was reflective of Business planning content at that
particular time. This information does not contain a soft copy of the project financial model. This is-a
detailed model that extends to 2022. Our financial advisors would be happy to step through this with you
if required.

3. Fwill talk with Josh Tues morn in regard to Baker & McKenzie supplying any information to the
Department in July

4. Can confirm Primary Energy was a shelf company which explained Susan Lang as a secretary

5. The 2002-03 Company return was lodged late and a fine was imposed which explains Senator

7. The external auditor to Primary Energy is Barton van Aanholt

8. In'an.swer to Sen_ator O'Briens question in relation to supply of balance sheets etc at the time of
application. We believe they ACC did contact our acountants.






